THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston
DATE:
April 17, 2014
SUBJECT:
2014-15 Per Pupil Allocations
ISSUE

SBDM Per Pupil Allocations for the 2014-15 school year needs to be approved so that schools can be notified by May1, 2014.
FACTS


702 KAR 3:246, Section 2. (1) Establishes that, “The local school district shall provide notice to school councils of a tentative allocation by March 1 and notice of an updated allocation by May 1 of each year for the funds and positions identified in Sections 4, 5, 6, and 8 of this administrative regulation for the next budget year in accordance with this administrative regulation.  Section 4 is for Certified Staff, Section 5 is for Classified Staff, Section 6 is for Per Pupil Allocations and Section 8 is for Professional Development.
Board policy 2.4331 and 2.4331 AP.1 establishes the staffing policy and procedures on staffing allocation to schools by formula.  (See Attached)
The SEEK base is currently at $3,827 which is down from the previous year of $3,833.  The General Assembly is still considering a state budget at this time that has a projected increase in the SEEK base but the actual numbers will not be known until the General Assembly actually  passes the entire new budget.  Section (6) SBDM Tentative Per Pupil Allocations formula will be established at $134 which is equal to the current year 2013-14.  
The state has not released to school districts their award notification for Flexible Focus Funds or Federal Funds.   Flexible Focus Funds consists of:  Professional Development, Preschool, Safe Schools, Textbooks and ESS but there is a projected increase in the proposed budget.
At this time, there is no change from the Tentative SBDM allocation approved at the February Board Meeting.

RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE HARDIN COUNNTY BOARD approve to keep the February, 2014 Tentative SBDM allocations for the may 1 allocations to schools.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move THE HARDIN COUNNTY BOARD approve to keep the February, 2014 Tentative SBDM allocations for the may 1 allocations to schools.
